
 

Dear Prayer Warriors, 

The summer is on and with it, its activities.  In 

June, school still goes on here in the DR.  We 

were able to continue with the Bible club in the 

public school a block down from the church.  The 

people of First Baptist Church, Vista Catalina, 

have been involved and it has been a good means 

of having an impact on the neighborhood.  All of 

the students have heard the Gospel and been 

encouraged to give their lives to Jesus!  Please 

continue praying for this effort.  Other church 

ministries in July included a mini VBS which went 

very well.  The AWANA Club is on break until 

September but had a great closing to the year.  Thank you to all who have 

sent offerings in support of our children’s ministries we are currently involved 

with.  Two youth, Denise, and Joana have accepted the Lord Jesus and are 

currently going through doctrine.  Please pray for them as they grow and as 

we continue to reach those lost. 

  Our family has suffered through some tough times with sickness this 

summer.  All of us have had dengue fever, and it has been difficult.  We thank 

the Lord for being able to recover!   

  Please be in prayer as the church continues to search for additional property 

(for parking) so they can begin building.  The prices are quite high and the 

options are limited.   

  We thank those who have sent us birthday cards, anniversary cards, and 

prayer grams!  It is always encouraging to know how much you think and 

pray for us.  Thank you greatly for always lifting us up.  It is our prayer that 

you have a great close to the summer, and for more souls to be reached! 

   

   
 

 
 
God bless all of you and Keep Keeping On!! 

, 
 
 

 
 
Matt, Flor, Andrew, Steven, and 
Jonathan Patton 
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“Neither is their 

salvation in any 
other, for there 
is none other 

name under 
heaven given 

among men, 
whereby we 
must be saved.” 

  
Acts 4:12 
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